
 

Rustic Ridge Riders Inc. 
                                                                                              Dedicated to Track and Trail 

November  Newsletter 2012 

 

 

P.O. Box 381, Adams, WI. 53910               Email: rusticriders@aol.com                 Website: rusticridgeriders.org     

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

President’s Message 
   

Meeting Notes 
   

 

November is here, the 

Thanksgiving Holiday is 

near, and our trails are 

brushed & signed for this 

year.  It kind of rhymes 

doesn’t it?  Anyway, thanks 

to our trail master, Jim 

Schnolis, and all who 

helped take care of our 

trails for this coming season. 

They got done a little earlier 

this year which should 

make the deer hunters 

happy because we aren’t 

out there scaring and 

stirring up the deer just 

before the hunt. 

 

Towards the end of this 

month is when I get my 

sleds in working order and 

ready for riding. You 

know… check and charge 

the batteries, fire them up, 

change the spark plugs 

and get some fresh gas.  I   

kind of spend the day in 

the garage messing around 

and playing with them. I 

currently have 3 sleds. The 

newest of which is a 2012 

Ski-doo MXZ TNT 600 E-TEC. I 

managed to only put 130 

mi. on it due to lack of 

snow last season. Boy, I sure 

hope we don’t have 

another one of those years 

or I’ll spend more time in 

the garage sitting on them 

and dreaming about riding 

them on the trails. 

 

Speaking of the trails…I 

believe the trails open on 

Monday, December 10, 

2012. 

 

Our club’s greatest asset is 

your involvement.  

Everyone should be 

involved when it comes to 

making club decisions on 

the operations of the club.  

It’s you, the members, that 

make this club what it is 

today.  Thanks for getting 

involved and making things 

happen.  

 

If   you haven’t sent in your 

membership renewal, 

please do so soon. It would 

be greatly appreciated.   

 

On behalf of the club 

Board of Directors and the 

Club Officers, we hope that 

everyone has a great 

Thanksgiving Holiday!   

-Dennis Kulwicki 

 

 

The third meeting of the 

season was held on 

November 11th at 

Carlson’s.  Topics discussed 

were:  website, County 

Rep.  report, trail master 

report, and recreation 

report. 

The club is waiting for a sale 

to purchase a power pole 

chainsaw for trimming high 

branches on our trails, 

which is really needed.  

The club liability insurance 

comes due in early 

December. 

Insurance for the tractor 

from Mortenson’s Farms is 

due when the tractor is 

picked up for the season’s 

grooming. 

 Traci Crane is looking into 

some custom club apparel. 

Good quality embroidered 

stuff from ‘Sportz-N-More’ in 

town.  A long sleeve turtle 

neck with Rustic Ridge 

Riders down a sleeve, and 

on the collar, along with 

your name possibly on the 

left side of your chest.    

Dates to remember and 

put on your calendar: 

The club ride is Feb 2, 2013,  

 

which is Super Bowl 

weekend.  It’s a trip to 

Black River Falls. Staying at 

the Arrowhead Lodge, 

which is a Best Western.  

More info and details to 

follow at a later date.  

The Landowner’s Dinner is 

scheduled for April 6, 2013.   

Think Snow!  Let’s Ride!  

       -Dennis Kulwicki 

 

 

Special Interest 

Club address change 

Rustic Ridge Riders, Inc. 

P.O. Box  381               

Adams, WI.  53910 

Adams County trails open 

on December 10, 2012 

 

Castle Rock Pink Ribbon 

Ride on January 19, 2012   

   

Next Meeting:  

 

December 9, 2012  

11:00 a.m. 

at Carlson’s   

 

 
Board of Directors 

Jim Goodman 

Sharon Treszniak                    

Jeff Rhinehart 

Officers 

Dennis Kulwicki 

(President) 

Rick Carlson           

(Vice-President) ) 

Dawn Schnolis 

(Secretary) 

Linda Roon     

(Treasurer) 

Chad Rhinehart 

(County Rep) 7 

Jim Schnolis              

(Trail Master) 
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